From: Mahesh Malhi

**Sent:** Monday, March 11, 2024 3:53 PM

To: City Clerks Office < <a href="mailto:City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca">City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca</a>>

Subject: [EXTERNAL]Fw: Attention council committee | Request to review taxi tariffs

Dear Sir/Madam

I hope you're doing well.

I am writing you to request a review of current Tariff rates. As you're aware that the cost of living these days is exponentially increasing and the current tariff rates are not aligned with the current inflation.

For instance,

1-CPI (consumer price index) has increased over 38% since the last time these tariffs were changed.

2-Gas price has increased approximately 63% since the last time these tariffs were reviewed.

3-Minimum wage has jumped over 70% since last time tariffs were increased.

Given these facts, it is very evident that tariff rates need a revision as soon as possible.

Therefore, I Mahesh Malhi on behalf ( Signed copy of my colleagues attached)of my colleagues

request you to increase the meter as under:

By Distance

For the first 125 meters. 5.25 For each additional 125 meters. 0.25 or part there of

Waiting time while under engagement

For each 25 seconds 0.25

Hst/Tax included

I really hope that you take our request into consideration & get back to us so that taxi industry could survive.

Thanks Mahesh Malhi